

Andrea Oughton, Asset Manager, Thame Town Council

Dear Andrea,

Re - U3A proposal for a bench at the Museum

I know there have been many conversations on this subject and I'm grateful for the time and energy you have given to the Museum.

At the Trustees meeting yesterday, (11th January, 2023) it was agreed to support the proposal for a bench to be placed in front of the main doors between the stone planters, on condition that it should be relocated once there is a date for construction work on the proposed extension to be undertaken. The planning permission has been granted, however, the Museum has a lot of activity to undertake in regard to layout and use of the Museum space, therefore, any construction activity is years away.

The Trustees are very appreciative for the support of the U3A and enjoy a good working relationship with the organisation and are looking forward to the installation of the bench.

Yours truly,

Adrian Dite
Chair of Trustees, Thame Museum